
“For Your Information” 
(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks Executive Director, Annette McPeek) 

 

September 6, 2023 

 
Water Update 

Cranberry Township announced a boil alert for Sherwood Oaks, Meeder, Laurelwood and some 

neighboring communities. Currently no end date noted on the website, but we anticipate 2-3 days. 

As a precaution, we advise independent living residents to boil water through Friday evening, 

September 8. A slide is running on Channels 950 & 951 as a reminder and will be updated as we 

receive additional information. 

 

We activated our emergency water supply and dining services delivered a gallon of water yesterday 

to each independent living residence and to the health center units for drinking and brushing teeth.   

 

Additional water will be delivered to IL residents today. Water jugs will be left outside your front 

door. Community Center water fountains have been taken out of service. 

 

Car Cruise 

The Recreational Therapy Department is hosting a car cruise on Saturday, September 16 in the main 

parking lot from 1:00-4:00 p.m. (weather permitting). The event includes music by DJ Denny, hot 

dogs, chips and beverages. The event is open to all residents, families and staff. If you are interested 

in showing your car, or know of a classic car owner, contact Roberta Breninghouse at ext. 8471. 

 

Funnel Cake Event 

“D’s Fair” food truck will be on campus on Wednesday, September 20 for a funnel cake event. 

Every resident and employee are invited to receive one free funnel cake. Additional funnel cakes can 

be purchased at $7.00 each (cash only). The food truck will be parked at the ambulance entrance.  
 

Times are as follows: 

1:00-2:00 p.m. – Skilled Nursing & Oak Grove residents and staff 

2:00-3:00 p.m. – Personal Care residents & staff, Independent Living residents and all other staff 

 

 

 
 

 


